
  
 

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/56 10th October’ 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

We are excited to introduce a new way of keeping you connected and informed about the latest 

happenings, achievements, and initiatives at our school. It is with great pleasure that we 

announce the launch of our very first school news magazine, TMS PULSE. 

TMS PULSE is more than just a collection of updates; it's a platform to celebrate the 

achievements of our students, showcase their talents, and highlight the outstanding efforts of 

our dedicated staff members. Through this newsletter, you will have the opportunity to stay 

informed about academic highlights, enrichment activities, and much more. 

We are excited about this new chapter and look forward to sharing it with you. 

Thank you for your continuous support as we embark on this journey of enhanced 

communication and community engagement with TMS PULSE. 

 

 
TMS PULSE Link: https://shorturl.at/lxAPV 

 

 

 

 

Warm Regards, 
 

Dr Himani Tyagi 

Principal 
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